
 
Renewal Student Grant Applications 

2012/2013 Academic Year 
 

 

The existing grant awarding authorities will continue to process renewal applications 
for students to whom they are already paying grants until those students have 
completed their current courses. A renewal/re-assessment form will issue in July 
2012 and be sent to all students who are expected to progress to the next year of 
their current course.  

All students currently in receipt of grant funding and changing course or 
progressing to a course at a higher level in the 2012/13 academic year must 
apply for grant funding using the on-line application process to the new 
centralised authority (SUSI).  

  

 


